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Unigrids Available on Request!

The Climate Change in National Parks unigrid [PDF] provides an introduction to the 
effects on, impacts of, and responses to climate change in our national parks. A new 
supply of the popular brochure is expected to be available in January, and requests for 
copies are currently being taken. Parks interested in receiving a supply can 
contact climate change@nps.gov for more information.

U.S. Global Change 
Research Program

Fourth National 
Climate Assessment

https://www.nps.gov/subjects/climatechange/upload/climate-change-unigrid-for-web-feb2017.pdf
mailto:climate_change@nps.gov


What do YOU want to know? 
Last month, the U.S. Global Change Research Program released the second volume of 
the Fourth National Climate Assessment (NCA4 ). The second volume details impacts 
and risks associated with climate change, as well as response strategies.  
 
 
The report includes topical chapters examining implications for everything from air quality 
to water. Additionally, report chapters provide summary findings for 10 discrete regions 
across the United States.  
 
 
Both the full report and individual chapters can be downloaded here. 
  

 

Save the date! 
Interpreting Climate Change virtual course coming soon 

 
Tuesday, March 12 - Thursday, March 14, 2019 

12:00pm to 5:00pm EDT | 9:00am to 2:00pm PDT 
 
We're pleased to announce our next offering of the Interpreting Climate Change online 
course, providing an overview of the practical knowledge and skills that will enable 
interpreters to develop effective, engaging programs for both natural and cultural sites. 
Registration information will soon be available; contact matt_holly@nps.gov for more 
information.  

  

The Climate Change Response Program invites interested NPS employees, contractors, 
and volunteers to enjoy unlimited access to the Association of Climate Change Officers 
(ACCO)  library of on-demand and live online training 

https://nca2018.globalchange.gov/
https://nca2018.globalchange.gov/
https://nca2018.globalchange.gov/downloads/
https://mail.google.com/mail/?view=cm&fs=1&tf=1&to=matt_holly@nps.gov
https://climateofficers.org/coursecatalog/


FREE for one full year. This opportunity affords participants unparalleled flexibility to 
customize training according to their needs and work around busy schedules. 
 
Availability is limited and will be awarded strictly on a first-come, first serve basis. For 
instructions on how to register for this opportunity, please contact Larry Perez 
at larry_perez@nps.gov .  

 

     

 

Email Us  | Our website 
 

If you experience any difficulty accessing the information in this message, please email us. We will 
try to assist you as best we can. This may include providing the information to you in an alternate 

format.  

Want to submit an article? Want to be added to this mailing list? Contact  matt_holly@nps.gov . 

 

https://mail.google.com/mail/?view=cm&fs=1&tf=1&to=larry_perez@nps.gov
https://mail.google.com/mail/?view=cm&fs=1&tf=1&to=climate_change@nps.gov
https://www.nps.gov/subjects/climatechange/index.htm
https://mail.google.com/mail/?view=cm&fs=1&tf=1&to=matt_holly@nps.gov
https://www.facebook.com/NPSClimateChange/
https://twitter.com/climatenps
https://www.youtube.com/user/NPSClimateChange/videos
https://www.flickr.com/photos/npsclimatechange/
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